
CWGA BOARD MEETING 

July 6, 2022 

 

 

Present – Laura Curran, Amy Day, Debbie Bray, Kaye Sharp, Rose Mason, Sue Oberg, Diane Meyers, 

Kathy Stout, Laura Noffke, Terri Zagone, Terry Borst, Laurie Bales, Coleen Larson, Syndey Bunch, Kristine 

Jones, Cathi McLain, Peg Wells 

The meeting was called to order by Laura Curran at 9:00 

Minutes – Amy Day 

The June 1, 2022 Board Meeting Minutes were approved 

Treasurer’s Report – Debbie Bray 

• Checking balance is $10,022.38 

• OGA fees and June Scramble fees are not yet paid 

• Refunds are still due some members for cancelled event (those that paid in cash) 

• We have not yet been paid by men’s club  

Membership – No report 

Handicap/ Scoring / Day’s Play – Diane Meyers 

• 21 players are qualified for the Club Championship 

o Must have played in 5 play days to qualify 

o Diane has sent emails to all qualified members 

• 6/23 began turning in all score cards to the pro shop 

• Diane’s team will be sending out an email with card instructions 

• In June had 54 players participate in league play 

• 60 signed up for the 7/7 scramble 

Competitions – Kathy Stout/ Rose Mason 

• 32 are signed up for the Handicap Competition 

• $5 for prize money kitty (one time) 

• They will send email, but let members know at 7/7 lunch 

Communications – Sue Oberg / Cathi McLain 

• Asking for bids to revamp website 

• Will be done during the off season, but will present before next year 

 

Eclectic/ Hole in One – No Report 



Rules – No Report 

Publicity – Laurie Bales / Terry Borst 

• If anyone has information for The Villager, please get it to Terry or Laurie by 7/10 

• Will publish scramble results 

Social / Catering – Kay Sharp / Kristine Jones 

• Kristine talked about the “Flip Flops and Lemon Drops” event for August 

o Cost will be $25 for dinner and $5 for game prize money 

o Scramble will be in the morning 

o There will be dinner in the evening  

o A putting contest in the evening 

o The binder to sign up for event will be in the pro shop 

CWGA Director for CGC BOD – Terry Borst 

• New tee boxes will be for juniors and holiday tournaments only 

• Market Café is doing well.  They are refining the menu 

• Green fees were down for the year as a result of all the rain 

CGC Green and Golf Liaison – Coleen Larson & Rose Mason 

• If you have concerns about the course, please let Coleen or Rose know 

• Member counters have been installed near Chris’ office 

• We are not changing format of how we sign up.  Still using binder and envelope kept at the front 

desk 

• Laura will talk to Chris about keeping the system at least for this year.  Group discussion and 

agreement 

• They are ordering sand for the bunkers 

• Lake was low because they were using the water for the HOA’s.  Should be resolved soon 

• The practice bunker was removed, and there is no plan to replace it 

WIP / OGA – Sue Oberg 

• OGA Director is retiring and they have hired a new director, Rick Wrangle (sp?) 

• The OGA is asking clubs to survey what percent of play is for social events 

• Laura Curran suggested we may want to consider having a person who is the contact for other 

clubs to coordinate events 

Guest Day / Where’s Waldo – Terri Zagone / Sydney Bunch 

• They have collected $1100 from sponsors 

• 3 more sponsors have committed but not paid yet 

• July 15th is the deadline for members to sign up 

• Binder and sign-up sheet will be at the luncheon 7/7 

• To encourage more participation members may now sign up with members 

• Raffle gifts are AMAZING! 



• Still waiting on bids for food 

• Discussion about email blasts and communication (Cathi McLain) so communications can get 

info out 

• It was determined that play will be a scramble (based on guest handicap issues) 

• Laura Curran asked Terri to discuss at the general meeting 7/7 

Handicap Competition – No further report 

WIP – Peg Wells / Sue Oberg 

• 6 members went in June 

• July will be at Rock Creek on the 3rd Monday 

Sunshine – Laura Curran will check with Jan Watson to make sure we sent something to Kathie Barton 

Roster – No Report 

Historian – No Report 

Property / Trophy – Laura Curran for Betsy 

• Will have the trophy at the Partners Tournament 

 

New Business – Laura Curran / Laurie Bales 

• We need a nominating committee for new officers for next year 

o Terry Borst and Laura Noffke will be “at large”, and Laurie Bales will be past president 

o If interested in being on committee, or holding office please let Laurie know 

o Laura wanted to thank all those that volunteered for the men’s tournament 

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 3rd at 9:00 

The meeting was adjourned by Laura Curran at 10:05 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amy Day  

CWGA Secretary 


